
 

 

 
October 31, 2018 
 
To SUNY Poly’s Campus Community: 
  
With Election Day quickly approaching, I wanted to share some information that I hope may be helpful 
to you. Most importantly, I strongly encourage everyone to exercise your right to vote. 
 
All UUP members should be aware that as per the UUP contract, the Election Day holiday (for UUP 
represented members) is observed on Friday, November 23rd.  You will see that your timesheet in TAS 
has notated 11/23 as your Election Day holiday.  
 
All CSEA, PEF and M/C employees will accrue Election Day as a floating holiday, and employees 
represented by PBANYS and NYSCOPBA will accrue Election Day as a regular holiday.  For more 
information about official state holidays for 2018 and when they are observed, please see the 
following link: https://sunypoly.edu/sites/default/files/human%20resources/Holiday2018.pdf. 
 
 
In addition, please feel free to contact Human Resources if you have any further questions about how 
this may impact your particular work schedule. More information can be found here: 
https://sunypoly.edu/human-resources/new-york-state-employees.html. 
 
I hope that voting will bring you satisfaction in knowing that what you do does make a difference, just 
as the work you undertake at SUNY Poly as part of our overall academic and research effort is helping 
this institution to progress while enabling an exciting and positive future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Grace Wang 
Interim President 
SUNY Polytechnic Institute 
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